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In conjunction with 2017/2018 United Way of Williamson County Application


As of the date of this application, January 17, 2017, the audit for Community Housing Partnership of Williamson County’s (CHP) fiscal year July 1, 2015 to June 30,2016 has not been completed. Additionally, the 990 for that fiscal year has also not been completed.

Due to this we requested a draft of the financial figures from our auditor. Those figures were supplied and have been used in the budget sheets in conjunction with this application. The auditor has specified that they are a DRAFT and should not be construed as our final figures, although they should be close. 

We would note that on page 5 of that DRAFT the auditor has specified the professional fees as General and Administrative, but in fact these were basically legal fees in conjunction with project properties and should be calculated as Program Services. In our calculations for our administrative expense percentage we have use the professional fees as program services. 

We are supplying the Draft figures from July 1, 2015 to June 30, 2016 and the actual audit from July 1, 2014 to June 30, 2015 along with this explanation letter. Please feel free to call us at 615-790-5556 with any questions. 


Stephen Murray
Executive Director
